
 
 

PhD Scholarship: Victorian College of the Arts 
Due date: 31 October 2016 

 
This PhD will be a part of the Australian Research Council project ‘Women, 
Feminism and Art in Australia since 1970’ lead by Professor Anne Marsh.   
 
The candidate can conduct research in any area associated with women and 
the visual arts and/or the impact of feminism on the contemporary visual arts 
in Australia. 
 
The candidate must have a high first class honours degree or equivalent and 
meet the eligibility requirements. Application form available at: 
 
http://vca.unimelb.edu.au/study/degrees/doctor-of-philosophy-visual-
art/overview 
 
Scholarship value $AUD 26,288 per annum, candidature is 3 years full-time. 
The candidate must commit to being enrolled full-time in the program and be 
able to commence at the beginning of Semester 1, 2017. 
 
The candidate will be based at the University of Melbourne, Victorian College 
of the Arts and will be supervised by Professor Anne Marsh. A secondary 
supervisor will be appointed from the VCA or the School of Culture and 
Communication at the University of Melbourne. Applications from candidates 
in art history and/or practice-led disciplines will be considered. 
 
Contact: Professor Anne Marsh anne.marsh@unimelb.edu.au / 03 9035 
9110. 


